Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: RO201, Hydraulic Electro Service Corp.
Entry Type: Phone call

Company: Treadwell and Rollo

Start: Tue 7/13/2010 10:00 AM

End: Tue 7/13/2010 10:10 AM

Duration: 10 minutes

Matt Hall contacts me about excavation that is beginning tomorrow. He also informs me that a new UST containing
Diesel was discovered beneath the building when the building was removed. The tank was approximately 44 inches
deep with 40 inches of “diesel” in it. Golden Gate Tank Removal is slated to remove the UST the first week of August.



